
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAPN POSITION ON CAPITAL PUNISHMENT 
 
 
 While we recognize that capital punishment is the direct taking of a human life 
and the majority of our members are opposed to it for that reason, NAPN does not take 
an official stand on capital punishment.  It does not involve us professionally since we 
are not called upon to perform it in line with our duties and we will not engage as an 
organization in protest of its practice. 
 
 
 

Adopted at general meeting October 27, 2000 
Approved by general vote April, 2001 


